Head Office

Room 203 Tel: 2711 9182 Fax: 2761 9808 E-mail: hkssf@hkssf.org.hk

HK Island & Kln Office

Room 203 Tel: 2711 9182 Fax: 2761 9808 E-mail: hkssrc@hkssf.org.hk

N. T. Office

Room 102 Tel: 2711 2823 Fax: 2761 4821 E-mail: regional@hkssf.org.hk

External Office

Room 201 Tel: 2768 8212 Fax: 2768 4525 E-mail: external@hkssf.org.hk

In Memoriam - Mr. Luke Yip (葉敬平先生)

The Federation records with deep sorrow the passing of Mr. Luke Yip (葉敬平先生), founder and Honorary President (Life) of The Hong Kong Schools Sports Federation, on 6 July 2017.

Mr. Luke Yip joined the Federation in 1977. He served as the Chairman of the Secondary School Executive Committee of the former Hong Kong Schools Sports



Association from 1977 to 1985, and Vice Chairman of the Board from 1977 to 1983, and Chairman of the Board from 1983 to 2000. Mr. Luke Yip was a respected figure among members and students. His enthusiasm, professionalism and integrity made him a role model to fellow members and students.

The Federation would like to convey our heartfelt condolences to his family at this time of bereavement. Mr. Luke Yip will be missed by the Federation, especially those who had the opportunity to work with him or were taught by him. He will always be remembered for his contribution to the Federation.

The memorial service for Mr. Luke Yip will be held at 10:00 am on 20 July 2017 at the St. John's Cathedral, 4 Garden Road, Central, Hong Kong.